

9th January 2018

Wendy Ledger wendy ledger a caymannewsservice.com

Dear Ms. Ledger,

Thank you for your email of 2nd January 2018 requesting:

"any and all documents or correspondence relating to the policy agreement which led to the formation of the current coalition government."

In response to your request:

Please be advised that the Cayman Islands Government is not privy to discussions or agreements that led to the formation of the Elected Government. These occurred prior to a Government being formed and sworn in. The only agreement provided to Government was the letter of agreement by Elected members and that was made public. This letter was presented to the Governor to confirm that a Government had been formed and coalition elected members agreed to work together. No other agreement has been signed. The Strategic Policy Statement and Budget priorities are the only formal policy agreements made by the new coalition agreement.

Yours sincerely,

Jana Pouchie-Bush Information Manager